NEWSLETTER SCCA





MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT MARIA LEGAZ

I am very happy that we continue to share every Monday and Tuesday and enjoying the company and the activities in our Association.

We have been able to carry out all the events and activities thanks to the support of our volunteers, since the existence of SCCA is largely due to them. From here we want to thank all our volunteers who help us in the day centers and in visits to members who, due to their mobility and health, cannot accompany us weekly.

My greatest wishes of happiness and togetherness to you and your families.

Hispanic Day -10th October

In honor of our countries of origin we dress in typical costumes, making this event a great day of unity, remembrance and fun. We were delighted to have the warm company of the Consul-General of Spain, Ms Rebeca Guinea Stal, together with the Director of the Cervantes Institute in Sydney, Coral Martínez Íscar, and her enti<mark>re t</mark>eam. We also thank the flamenco producer and choreographer, Pepa Molina







Melbourne Cup - 7th November

We had a nice parade of headdresses and hats in celebration of the big horse race. Congratulations to the beautiful winners of the contest, and a big round of applause for all the participants!











"Christmas is not a season, it is a feeling" Edna Ferber



Celebration of the **Spanish Constitution**

Thanks to grant funds from the Spanish Government (Programa Mayores y Dependientes), we commemorate a historic date, when the Spanish people signed the Spanish Constitution in a referendum on December 6th, 1978.



Christmas Party

From the Board of Directors we wish you a Merry Christmas and your loved ones and a good start to 2024.







Excursions

sit to Manly Vale Dam, Elías Pharmacy and Residential Gardens.



anks to the Caixa Donation

On these special dates, we want to thank La Caixa and especially its team in Sydney, for the help they have always offered us, financially supporting the activities of our seniors.

Thank you very much always!



AGM 2022-2023

On December 5th, we held the Annual General Meeting with a great attendance.



OUR CONDOLENCES

We offer our condolences and sympathies to all those who have lost their loved ones during these last three months of the year. Our thoughts and prayers are with you. To those who have lost a loved one, we will never forget them.